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Have problems and/or complaints?  Or even something nice to say?  Nothing can be 
dealt with unless communicated to the right people.  Tom Wagner @ Arbors Manage-
ment is always willing to talk and help residents with any issue important to them.  
Council members are also available for discussion, and then there are the meetings.  
We all want the same thing at Georgetown—community camaraderie!  So please con-
tact any of the above and they will be willing to help work out the good, the bad, and 
the ugly too!   
“I'm very happy you are working with me! And we're together again.” Tuco (The Good, The 
Bad, and The Ugly) 

Believe it or not, summer is on it’s way.  Village Pools will be here on May 3rd to 

uncover the pool and get it ready to open soon thereafter.  Last summer was a 

great time for swimming and socializing as the pool area has become a center 

for our community.  Planning has begun for our annual ‘Pool Opening’ party—look 

for more info in the next newsletter.  And…………..anyone willing to help, please 

contact Eileen.  

MEETINGS are held the third Wednesday of every other month @ 7:00 PM in 
the community building. April 20th is the next one.  All residents are welcome! 

Many of our units have ‘old’ windows that are fogged and need help.  As per re-
quests for info on glass replacement, the company that replaced the windows at 
the clubhouse is: 

Expert Glass Company, Jack Iacoboni     412-795-7233 
443 Lockwood Rd,  Export, PA 



Murrysville is a mandated recycling community under Pa State Act 101.  Large 
recycling containers are available at the Murrysville Township Building, free to 
new residents and $12.00 otherwise. 

Recreation Committee, Eileen Haskins - Council Rep, Pat Thompson, Danelle DeMarco 

Landscape Committee, Pat Thompson - Council Rep, Laurie Gredence, Kara Haskins, Eileen 

Haskins, Angela Warfsman, Renee Hill 

Architectural Committee, Ladd Thompson - Council Rep 

Shared Property Committee, GCLO (3)—Dale Kontra, Dean Bernardinelli 

The weather is getting nice, residents are walking 

and kids are playing outside more. Please be care-

ful when driving—our residents are our greatest 

asset and we want to take good care of them. 

The blinds in the community room have 
been repaired and some 

 replaced and it’s looking so much  
better.   

 
Renee Hill is the Rental Coordinator of 

the Community Room.  The cost to rent is $50.00, with a 
$100.00 deposit.  Please read your rules for complete 

information. 
You can contact Renee @ (724) 771-8271 
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REMEMBER:  WE ARE MURRYSVILLE 15632.  For more info, check out the website below. 
http://www.yourmurrysville.com/murrysvillestar/article/postal-service-accepts-murrysville-15632 

Tastefully Simple Party  
GCLO Community Room 

Saturday, April 16th @ 6 PM 

Gourmet Food—Gourmet Fun 

Hosted by:  Leslie  

R.S.V.P.  Pat Thompson  (724) 301-6785 

Please keep your garbage in 
cans or well packaged. Our ani-
mal friends are out ‘n looking for 
food in this warmer weather. 

 

Shared Property Committee, 

comprised of (3) members from GCLO 
and (3) from CC. The purpose is to 
investigate and present to each Coun-
cil shared property needs and ideas for  
items such as the pool area, community 
building etc. Anyone willing to volunteer, 
please contact Ladd, thanks very much! 
 

Spring 2011 Review 

1. 1. The Landscape Think Tank met 

to review revised info for new 

landscape ideas and costs. 

2. Stevenson’s has been contracted 

for two years for lawn/snow 

maintenance. 

3. Abe (the roofer) is planning on 

beginning two new roofs soon. He 

also is working on bids for fences. 

4. Bids have been received for car-

peting the community room 

5. Matt should be starting the new 

deck @ the community room 

soon. 

6. The 15-year plan will be reviewed  

to see how and when we can fi-

nancially manage all of these nec-

essary projects. 

7. Please—contact Tom or a council 

member when you have some-

thing to discuss. 


